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10 March 2016 

 

Dear Bill 

Petition No. P-04-655: Demanding our Rights for the Welsh Language in the 

Private Sector 

Thank you for your recent letter asking the Committee to take into account the 

above petition when following-up on the evidence session held with the Welsh 

Language Commissioner in December 2015. 

You will wish to be aware that we discussed the matter of Welsh language 

standards in the private sector with the First Minister when preparing for our 

Legacy Report. The transcript of that meeting is available on the Committee’s 

webpage.  

In our Legacy Report we recommend that our successor committee undertakes a 

review of the next round of Welsh language standards, as well as undertaking 

post-legislative scrutiny of the Welsh Language Measure (Wales) 2011. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Christine Chapman AM 

Chair 

http://www.senedd.assembly.wales/documents/s44275/24%20September%202015.pdf

